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Donavan Henning

From: Glen Sutton [glentec@venturenet.co.za]
Sent: 05 March 2012 10:45 AM
To: Donavan Henning
Subject: Off Channel Storage Dam Ncwabeni/Gugamela Rivers.

Hi Donovan, 
  
I spoke to you recently about your notice of EIA concerning the above project. I am looking to register as an 
Interested & Affected Party and particulary to expose my services to the Engineers dealing with the project. 
  
To assist with some indication of capabilities, I wish to mention that I was appointed to undertake the original 
Topographical Survey of the Ugu Off Channel Storage Dam near Murchison/Bhoybhoyi that draws from the 
Umzimkulu River. I have been attached to this project since commencement and currently undertake the monitoring 
of the wall. I am further involved with survey work up the Umzimkuluwana  River (a major tributary to the Umzimkulu 
River) where I am installing a network of Pillar Beacons for Structural Monitoring of factory components. These 
surveys warrant high order techniques and would not suit an emerging type of operation. 
  
Since I am established locally and have the correct level of competency , this would be mutually lucrative. 
  
  

  

  

With Regards 

  

Glen Sutton 
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